
From: Guillaume Debournoux  

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 7:47 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application n°2022/0419/T 

Hi,  

 

Please do not cut the two massive trees near Doughty Mews! 

 

I live on Gray's Inn Road and I walk by them pretty much daily. Having such a 

majestic presence is a breath of fresh air in this concrete megalopolis. If these 

last few summers have proved anything, it's that this city needs more greenery 

or we will all broil alive. These two 200 years old giants are irreplaceable. 

 

Hoping we'll be heard, 

Guillaume 

 


